WRECK
SECTION

Motorship "ARGO DELOS"

Messrs. A, Lusi Limited's letter of the 14th
November has been discussed over the telephone with
Mr. Papageorgiou who evidently misunderstood the
suggestion contained in our letter of the 9th November,

He feels sure the Owners will have no objection
to a notation of "Wrecked 10,60" being recorded in

the Register of Ships. W
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16th November, 1960,
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